WOKA

1310 KC 1,000 WATTS

“Douglas” Hometown Station”
Box 331
Douglas, Georgia

December 13, 1962

S.R. Morss

Rt # 3
Bradford, Hﬂgs.

s

Dear Mr. Morss:
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Thank you for your report of reception of WOKA, November 22, 1962,

We had a report of interference of WGH on another letter, from
Conneticutt, but are more than happy to verify your reception.

Even though the report was 'disjointed' as you say, the one song,
"Hambone" was enough to let us tell you thanks. Our News Directar
was operating the Studio controls that night and remembers playing
it although he did not keep a record that particular night.

Thanks again, amd happy and successful DX'inge

Sincerely, ¢ &
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